

SNBP International & Senior Secondary School, Chikhali, Pune. Affiliation No. 1130703 Academic session 2024-25 Revision worksheet

CLASS: VII PREPARED BY: Aarti Vighne SUBJECT: ENGLISH

SECTION : COMPREHENSION

Q.1 Read the following passage and answer the given questions.

His father, however, wanted him to go to England to appear for the Indian Civil Services. In spite of his mental reservations, Subhash took it as a challenge. In England, he was greatly impressed with the freedom allowed to students at Cambridge. Every student behaved in a dignified manner. Notwithstanding his preoccupation with his studies, he displayed his public spirit and fearlessness throughout his stay in England. He and K. L. Gouba were selected by the Indian Majlis, to represent the British Government the difficulties the Indian students encountered for admission to the University Officers' Training Corps. Though he took a harsh view of the British high handedness and racial arrogance, he did admire their qualities which exacted him. He himself behaved there in a dignified way and was of the view that Indians who go abroad, must consider themselves to be unofficial ambassadors of the country, who should uphold their country's prestige. He was quite serious in purpose and disliked anybody wasting time on trivialities.

(i)	Who were selected by the Indian Majlis?			
	a) Subhash Chandra Bose and KL Go	andra Bose and KL Gouba c) Jawahar Lal Nehru		
	b) Mahatma Gandhi	d) 1	none of the above	
(ii)	Majority of the students of the Presidency college were			
	a) Radical	c) :	arrogant	
	b) Unhappy	d) fr	ree thinkers	
(iii)	Whose teachings did the group generally followed?			
	a) Mahatma Gandhi	c) Ra	abindranath Tagore	
b) Rama Krishna		d) La	d) Lala Lajpat Rai	
(iv)	Subhash Chandra's father wanted him to go to England and appear for wh			
	a) Barrister's exam	c) Ind	c) Indian Civil Services	
	b) Start the freedom movement d) Jud		iciary exam	
(v)	At what age Subhash enrolled for his postgraduation?			
	a) 20 years b) 25 years.	c) 22 years	d) 21 years	
(vi)	Where is Cambridge University?			
	a) England	c) Germany		
	b) United States of America	d) Fran	nce	

SECTION : GRAMMAR

Q.2 Do as directed.

- 1. "I will go to the market tomorrow," said Raj. (Change the sentence into indirect speech.)
- 2. "Can you help me with my homework?" asked Sarah. (Change the sentence into indirect speech.)
- 3. The novel was written by J.K. Rowling. (Change the voice of the given sentence)
- 4. The teacher gave the students a quiz. (Change the voice of the given sentence)
- 5. She (finish) her homework. (Fill in the blank with the correct form of the verb in the present perfect tense.)
- 6. She has been waiting ____ you since morning.(Fill in the blank with the correct preposition)
- 7. He was tired. He continued working.(Combine the sentences using an appropriate conjunction)
- 8. It is a quick runner.(Rewrite the sentence by replacing the adjective with an appropriate adverb)
- 9. He said I am absolutely correct (Rewrite the sentence using appropriate punctuations and capitalization)

SECTION C: CREATIVE WRITING

Q.3 A. You are Head boy/ Head girl of your school. Your school is organising Science exhibition next week. Write a notice to the students informing them about the event, inviting them to participate and visit the exhibition, include relevant details like date and time.Q.3 B. You recently visited a beautiful hill station, write a letter to your friend to inform him about your excursion. Describe various details like weather, nature, activities you enjoyed, scenery etc.

Q.3 C Write a short story with the help of given outline and suggest a suitable title. Old peasant all his sons lazy.... Peasant dying....called all his sons.... Told them about a treasure.... Hidden in the fields....To find it they must dig for it....then died.... Sons dug every bit of the land no treasure....sowed the corn.. Very fine crop....sons learnt the lesson.... What ?

SECTION D: LITERATURE

Q.6 Reference to context

"Oh! Meadows have surprises

And many things to tell

You may discover these yourself

If you look and listen well"

- 1. According to the poet, what do meadows have?
- 2. What does the poet encourage the reader to do?
- 3. How can one discover the surprise in a meadow?
- 4. What is the main theme of these lines?

Q.7 Answer the following questions

- 1. How did Vita-Wonk come into existence, and what was it's purpose?
- 2. In Dad and the Cat and the Tree, what mistakes did the father make while trying to rescue the cat?
- 3. According to Meadow Surprises, what hidden beauties can one find in a meadow?
- 4. Why do we respect and honour soldiers?
- 5. Who are the expert detectives in the Expert detectives and why are they called so?

Subject Teacher

HOD

CO-Ordinator

Principal